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Comments: I think it's fine to raise the decibel level to that of state regulations but if there is little or no

enforcement as it is now it's a moot point. I live across the Siuslaw River from the popular staging and riding area

at South Jetty in the city of Florence. ATV noise levels are often extreme.  It is outrageous that residents of

Florence have to put up with this. Aftermarket modifications allow decibel levels way beyond factory levels. There

is no enforcement against this and the residents of Florence seem to have no recourse. Who gives ATV riders

the right to ruin our peace and quiet? It seems the Forest Service does.


